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Group Lesson Fee Survey 
Please choose the option that best fits your family. Our goal is affordability for all!

 _____$10 for 1 family member 
______$8 per student for 2 family members
______$6 per student for 3 family members         
______Talk with Carla Wootton, OFO Director, for possible sponsorship/scholarship options
                                 

Please describe any musical experiences you have had and if you can read music.

What Comes Next:
INFORMATIONAL MEETING AT FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH IN MONETT, MONDAY, SEPT 9TH, 6:30 PM1.
Group classes will be held on Mondays. Times to be determined and will be approximately an hour in length.2.
IF YOU ALREADY OWN A VIOLIN, please bring it to the meeting for evaluation. Don’t worry, you won’t have
to play it!

3.

If you need a violin, Kirsten will provide information at the Sept 9th meeting regarding the company she
recommends. This company offers affordable, student friendly, quality violins.

4.

Prospective Student information forms are available online at www.ozarkfestivalorchestra.org5.
Please submit online or bring your form to the informational meeting.6.
Questions? Please contact Carla Wootton at ozarkfestivalorchestra@gmail.com7.

Age(s)

Student(s) First Name
PERSONAL INFORMATION

Parent/Guardian

Last Name

Email

Phone Number Address

MUSICAL EXPERIENCES:

ozarkfestivalorchestra@gmail.com

Ozark  Festival Orchestra

Please fill out one form per family


